
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw 19625 - Closure of Two Vehicular Accesses to a Titled Parcel located at 22910 Stony
Plain Road NW

Recommendation of the Committee

That Bylaw 19625 be given the appropriate readings.

History

At the April 12, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the April 12, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure
Services report IIS00229 was considered.

Attachment

April 12, 2021, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00229
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